
 
  
FAU Center for Autism and Related Disabilities is leading an initiative to create awareness among the 
community, educators, and health care providers about the problem of under-representation of Black 
people in Autism. Research indicates that Black children are being misidentified, delay identified and 
under-identified with Autism Spectrum Disorder (ASD).   Without proper identification children will not 
receive access to evidence-based interventions to progress academically and socially and parents and 
families will not receive the support and training needed to help their children. Robin Jones, Outreach 
Specialist with FAU CARD, would love to present this initiative to schools, private organizations, faith-
based organizations, community agencies, and/or special interest groups. 
 

 
  
  



 
  
 


